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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE CHAIR

OF THE COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY (CSH) REQUESTING THE 

INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “BRAZILIAN MILITARY PRESENCE IN HAITI” 

ON THE AGENDA OF THE MEETING OF MAY 2

PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
N°
The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH) with reference to the upcoming meeting of the Committee, scheduled for May 2.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil kindly requests that the Chair of the CSH include on the agenda for the meeting of May 2 the item “Brazilian military presence in Haiti,” to allow a presentation by Brazilian Army Major General Floriano Peixoto Vieira Neto, Commander of the Military Component of the UN Mission in Haiti from April 2009 to April 2010. General Floriano Peixoto is currently Commander of the Army's 2nd Division, based in Sao Paulo. Please find his curriculum vitae attached hereto.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., April 19, 2013
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